
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, September 27, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Bean & Cheese Burrito Or 

 Cheese Pizza   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Kenneth Williams Jr.   

 

 

1. Congratulations to our girls and boys cross country team on a fantastic performance 

Saturday at the Wildcat Invitational Saturday in Lemont. Our girls team held together 

strong to finish an incredible 2nd place overall in a field of 13 very strong teams. 8th 

grader Molly Eskra led the charge with an 8th place overall finish. Jenna Lally continues 

to get faster with a 17th place finish. Ella Konkey and Avery Tyrell went bananas to 

finish 20th & 22nd with Bella Barnwell rounding out Gurrie’s scoring with a 31st place 

finish. It was the strongest team effort so far this year and we’re peaking at the right time. 

Great race!  

 

2. The boys were the Wildcat Invitational Champion for the first time ever led by overall 

champion Patrick Collins. It was PC’s second invitational championship and this won 

was sweeter with Gurrie taking the top team spot as well. Finley Tyrell and Brennan 

Monahan ran incredibly well with 6th & 8th place overall finishes. The pack was rounded 

out by a strong finish by Ian Collins and Porter Gourley in 13th & 15th overall. It was a 

very tough field and the boys did great. Congratulations to 8th grader Miles Bryck for 

being the overall champion in the boys “Open Race” he ran a strong race from beginning 

to end. Well done. Both teams will take on The Highlands Thursday at Spring Rock. 

Hydrate, stretch and ICE!! 

 

 

   

 


